
We are really looking forward to welcoming back 
Storytime Adventures with a Stay and Play session on 
Thursday 24th November for our current Nursery children  
who attend on Thursdays and also to the children and a 
adult who will be starting after Christmas. Letters and 
messages with full details have been sent out on Tapestry 
or via email.
See you then!
Mrs Marsden and the Early Years Team.


